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Subject: Development Application for 11333 Dufferin Rd {Dufferin & Kirby)

Froin: Timothy Wattimena AL ATI0)
Sent: Sunday, September 22,29, COMMUNICATION

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca | | CcW (PII-?EM@@
Subjéct: Development Application for 11333 Dufferin Rd (Dufferin & Kirby) 1 R T

Dear Vaughan Couneil,

| am a resident of Maplewood Ravines. {ffJokanee Crt) at Dufferin and Kirby. 1 have been informed
about the development application for 11333 Duffetin St.

I strongly oppose all additional residential development around my area, and request that you deny
approval of this development application. | have lived here for more than 20 years, and traffic
congestion has worsened year after year in cotrelation with every new development In all surrounding
areas of my neighbourhood. Just drive two kilometres down to Dufferin and Major Mackenzie, and
see for yourself the impact that residential development has caused on the congestion of ourroads,

Pleass include my comments at the Committee of the Whole Public Hearing on Qctober 7, 2019 at
Vaughan City Hall.

Vaughan has a serious problem with traffic congestion. This residential development will only make-it
worse, Please rejéctthe application.

Regards,

Timéthy Wattimena




